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THE KWONG SANG HONG INTERNATIONAL LIMITED

(Incorporated in Bermuda with limited liability)

(Stock Code: 189)

APPOINTMENT OF INDEPENDENT NON-EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

The Board of Directors (“Board”) of The Kwong Sang Hong International Limited (“Company”) is pleased to announce that Mr. Matthew Hui, Chuen-fan (“Mr. Hui”) has been appointed as an independent non-executive director and a member of the audit committee of the Company with effect from 28th September, 2004.

Mr. Hui, aged 38, is a Certified Public Accountant (Practising).  He is also a fellow member of the Association of Chartered Certified Accountants in the United Kingdom and an associate member of the Hong Kong Institute of Certified Public Accountants.  Mr. Hui has over 19 years of experience in auditing, taxation and accounting and has served as senior management in several audit firms in Hong Kong.  He is currently an audit manager of an audit firm.  Mr. Hui is also an independent non-executive director of Wang Sing International Holdings Group Limited, a company listed in The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited. 

Save as disclosed above, Mr. Hui did not hold any directorship in any listed company in the past three years before the date of appointment.  There is no service contract entered between the Company and Mr. Hui.  He is not appointed for any specified length or proposed length of service with the Company but is subject to retirement and re-election at the next annual general meeting of the Company and thereafter subject to retirement and re-election by rotation pursuant to the Bye-laws of the Company.  The amount of emoluments will be determined by the Board, with reference to the prevailing market condition.

Save as disclosed above, Mr. Hui does not hold any positions with the Company or its subsidiaries.  He is not connected with and has no relationship with any directors, senior management or substantial and controlling shareholders of the Company, and, as at the date of this announcement, he does not have any interests in the shares of the Company within the meaning of Part XV of the Securities and Futures Ordinance.

The Company takes this opportunity to welcome Mr. Hui to join the Board as an independent non-executive director.

Save as disclosed above, there is no other matters that need to be brought to the attention of holders of securities of the Company.

By order of the Board

Lam, Kwong-wai

Company Secretary

Hong Kong, 28th September, 2004

As at the date of this announcement, the Board comprises the following directors:

	Executive Directors:

Mr. Thomas Lau, Luen-hung

   (Chairman)

Mr. Joseph Lau, Luen-hung

Mr. Simon Lo, Lin-shing

Mr. Wilson Cheng, Kam-biu
	Non-executive Directors:

Mr. Gerald To, Hin-tsun

Ms. Loretta Lau, Suk-han


	Independent Non-executive Directors:

Mr. Alan Lam, Man-bun

Ms. Phillis Loh, Lai-ping

Mr. Matthew Hui, Chuen-fan




Websites:
http://www.kwongsanghong.com.hk


http://www.iprasia.com/listco/ksh

Please also refer to the published version of this announcement in the The Standard.
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